Tuition Waiver Hearing
July 16, 2018

[bookmark: _GoBack]A public hearing will be held on Wednesday, August 8, 2018 at 6:45 p.m. in the District Office at Hedding Grade school for waiver of State Board Rules and/or School Code mandates to waive Section 105 ILCS 5/10-20.12a which would permit the district to eliminate the tuition charge for non-resident children of certified employees of Abingdon-Avon CUSD #276 for the next five years (2018-19 to 2023-2024).
